
Mr. Elvin R. Phipps, 
943 13.keview, 
Emporia, Kanaas. 

Dear Mr. Phipps: 

1,63, July 11. 

I had hoped to hear from you by now about the me teorites. 
I thought I had better remind you that I am leaving here next Tuesday, 
JtllJ 16th on t he ock Island Rocket for Minneapolis, and will 
probabl y not ret,urn till about July 24th. It wo 11ld be beUer if the 
meteori t e(s) was not sent to me in t hat interval because t here will 
be no one at my home to receive it or get it from the express office . 

I am sti l l ui t e interested in obtai ni ng them or in hel ping you 
et them shi pped in any way I can. I thought of phhning you but 

didn t want to bother you. I am t hi nki ng of tryi ng to phone you 
as I go thru Topeka but as I recall t he t rain stops only a. very 
fe w minutes and I might not have time. 

I'd apprecia te a note from you on be enclosed card and hope 
you can get a meteorite here shortly a f ter the 25th. 

Most sincerely yours, 


